























One suggestion - perhaps laying down dust inhibitors (Chilliwack uses it on our gravel alleys and side roads) before Races
would improve the situation for the neighbours.
| would think this might be something the Davies could help with.

Thank you again for taking the time.
| do hope you will visit the Ranch next season during an Event and have fun watching us all play the Mud.

With appreciation and warm regards, Wendy Power.


































































































































































